
  be 4298 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  be 4298 # prokopto {prok-op'-to}; from 4253 and 2875; to drive
forward (as if by beating), i.e. (figuratively and
intransitively) to advance (in amount, to grow; in time, to be
well along): -- increase, proceed, profit, {be} far spent, wax.
[ql

  far 4298 # prokopto {prok-op'-to}; from 4253 and 2875; to
drive forward (as if by beating), i.e. (figuratively and
intransitively) to advance (in amount, to grow; in time, to be
well along): -- increase, proceed, profit, be {far} spent, wax.
[ql

  furtherance 4297 # prokope {prok-op-ay'}; from 4298; progress,
i.e. advancement (subjectively or objectively): -- {furtherance},
 profit.[ql

  increase 4298 # prokopto {prok-op'-to}; from 4253 and 2875; to
drive forward (as if by beating), i.e. (figuratively and
intransitively) to advance (in amount, to grow; in time, to be
well along): -- {increase}, proceed, profit, be far spent, wax.
[ql

  proceed 4298 # prokopto {prok-op'-to}; from 4253 and 2875; to
drive forward (as if by beating), i.e. (figuratively and
intransitively) to advance (in amount, to grow; in time, to be
well along): -- increase, {proceed}, profit, be far spent, wax.
[ql

  profit 4297 # prokope {prok-op-ay'}; from 4298; progress, i.e.
advancement (subjectively or objectively): -- furtherance,
{profit}.[ql

  profit 4298 # prokopto {prok-op'-to}; from 4253 and 2875; to
drive forward (as if by beating), i.e. (figuratively and
intransitively) to advance (in amount, to grow; in time, to be
well along): -- increase, proceed, {profit}, be far spent, wax.
[ql

  spent 4298 # prokopto {prok-op'-to}; from 4253 and 2875; to
drive forward (as if by beating), i.e. (figuratively and
intransitively) to advance (in amount, to grow; in time, to be
well along): -- increase, proceed, profit, be far {spent}, wax.
[ql

  wax 4298 # prokopto {prok-op'-to}; from 4253 and 2875; to
drive forward (as if by beating), i.e. (figuratively and
intransitively) to advance (in amount, to grow; in time, to be
well along): -- increase, proceed, profit, be far spent, {wax}.
[ql
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